From: Grace Mulligan

Sent: 21 May 2018 08:50

To: Shenaz Choudhary
Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto

Sent: 18 May 2018 10:34

To: POCorrespondence <POCorrespondence @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway

From: Graham Clark [mailto

Sent: 18 May 2018 09:41

To: GRAYLING, Chris <chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk>

Subject: Rother Valley Railway

Dear Mr Grayling

I am writing to ask that you -

(a) REFUSE a Transport and Works Act order for a new railway line from Bodiam to Robertsbridge.

(b) In particular, REJECT the ludicrous proposal for a new level crossing on the A21.

(c) DUAL the A21 between Tunbridge Wells and Hastings.

In so doing, you will demonstrate that you govern for the many, not a few wealthy steam train enthusiasts.

Thank you.

Graham Clark
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